
Exhibit 3 

Tereza Van Horn 

From: 
Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Sandy J. Anderson 
Wednesday, March 4, 2020 4:04 PM 
The Melena Rose Show 
Tereza Van Horn 
RE: Monthly report- Tiavera Robinson 

Tiavera, 

Thank you for the update. 

Sandra J. Anderson

Executive Director 

Nevada State Board of Massage Therapy 
1755 E, Plumb Lane, #252 
Reno, Nv 89502 

775,687.9951 
sianderson@Imt.nv.gov 

From: The Melena Rose Show 
Sent: Wednesday, March 4, 2020 10:47 AM 
To: Sandy J. Anderson <sJanderson@lmt.nv.gov> 
Subject: Monthly report-T!avera Robinson 

Hello Sandy, 

I do hope this email finds you well. This month 1 have gained employment at Green Valley Resort & Spa as a part time 
casino massage therapist as of February 20,2020. I have spoken with management and Human Resources in regards to 

my monthly review however lf they have not been in touch I did want to reach out to you. I have also been offered a 
position at Manda lay Bay for seasonal pool massage therapist and currently awaiting background check to complete. If 
there is anything else I can do please let me know. 

Thank you for your time, 
Tiavera 
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